
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 August 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND RECIPIENT 
 
 A letter was received from Michael Bailey, a Youth Development Fund recipient, thanking the Board for 

the grant allowing him to attend the Southern Stars Soccer Tournament held in Brisbane, July 2006. 
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


